
 

 

Mr. Jeremy Wates 
Secretary to the Aarhus Convention 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 
Environment and Human Settlement Division 
Room 332, Palais de Nations 
CH-1211 Geneva 10 
Switzerland 
 
 

Brussels, 25 May 2009 
 

 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please find ClientEarth’s reply to the Compliance Committee’s questions in relation to 
Communication ACCC/C/2008/32.  
 
We will also send a copy of this reply by post. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
James Thornton 
CEO and General Counsel 

 


